MARINE CORPS AIR GROUND COMBAT CENTER CRIME PREVENTION

Crime Prevention is an active program that combines public awareness & preventive measures to reduce crime.

Focus for the month of May is **Base Driving Suspension Prevention**. The number of suspended drivers is increasing in 2021. Year to date, there has been 395 base suspensions issued of which 165 are still currently active. The goal of the Provost Marshal's Office is to educate the community on ways to reduce suspensions and prevent chances of losing driving privileges. Follow these rules:



>>> Have a current and valid Driver's License.

>>>> Maintain proof of valid insurance.

Complete the Driver Improvement Class if under the age of 26.



Register your vehicle on the Combat Center.

Do not be a reckless driver.

>>>> Wear a seatbelt.

>>>> Follow all posted speed limits.



U.S. MARINE CORPS

These examples are the most common reasons to receive a base suspension. Do your part in preventing these minor violations by simply following the law. If you are issued a citation which may result in a base suspension, contact Traffic Court at (760) 830-5461.

Avoid citations, avoid suspensions, and avoid driving privileges revoked....
follow the law!

For crime prevention information contact the Physical Security/Crime Prevention office at 760-830-4561